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GREAT PLAINS REGIONAL OFFICE
2525 River Road

Bismarck, ND 58503-9011
701.355.3500 Fax 701.355.3575

' DUCKS UNLIMITED www.ducks.org

February 8, 2010

Walker Golder

Deputy Director

Audubon North Carolina
7741 Market Street, Unit D
Wilmington, N.C. 28411

RE: Management of Beach Driving for the Protection of Natural Resources at Cape Hatteras
National Seashore

Dear Walker,

[ am a Conservation Programs Biologist for Ducks Unlimited, Inc. in our Great Plains Regional
Office and have recently been informed of my name and that of my employer appearing on a
letter to the National Park Service regarding ORV use and management at Cape Hatteras
National Seashore in North Carolina. The attached letter is not reflective of my personal opinion
regarding the issues at hand, nor does it coincide with my job duties and the mission and vision
of Ducks Unlimited. I have had no affiliation with North Carolina, nor shorebird matters in
either job related or personal activities. Furthermore, Ducks Unlimited has specific procedures
for handling public policy issues such as this. I would greatly appreciate both my name and that
of Ducks Unlimited removed from the letter and would be happy to speak with any individuals
or regarding this misunderstanding.

Respectfully yours, ﬁ@{ %’3

Heather L. Shaw

Conservation Programs Biologist
Ducks Unlimited, Inc.

103 Lake Ave E., Suite 100
Napoleon, ND 58561
hshaw(@ducks.org

CC: Don Manley, Ducks Unlimited, Inc.
Curtis Hopkins, Ducks Unlimited, Inc.
Craig LeSchack, Ducks Unlimited, Inc.
Steve Adair, Ducks Unlimited, Inc.
Scott McLeod, Ducks Unlimited, Inc.
Rodney M. Warren, North Carolina Ducks Unlimited
Chris Canfield, Audubon Society
Michael Murray, National Park Service
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